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Monday 26th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Acorn Class and Maple Class are excited to announce that they will be performing ‘Wriggly Nativity’ 
as their Christmas performance this year. This has been a firm favourite in the past with extremely 
catchy tunes alongside the traditional nativity story.  
 
We will be holding two performances on Monday 17th November at 2pm and Tuesday 18th November 
at 9.15am. 
 
Attached to this letter is your allocation of four tickets, two for each performance per family. We are 
happy for you to swap tickets with other families to meet your needs and we ask that you return any 
unwanted tickets to the school office as soon as possible.  
 
If additional tickets are required, please contact the office where they will hold an additional allocation 
list if spare tickets become available. Younger brothers and sisters will not require their own ticket if 
they are seated on the lap of an adult. Numbers in the hall are strictly limited for safety reasons, 
therefore, admission will be by ticket only. 
 
As there is no charge for the tickets, we will be holding a charity collection for Save the Children 
which is the Christmas charity that we are supporting this year.  
 
Doors will open 15 minutes before the performance so that you can be comfortably seated for a 
prompt start. 
 
We are currently casting the play so more details and costume letters will be following shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Ducket and Mrs.Sawyer 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


